
 

Vereniging van Eigenaren Belvédèrebos 1 t/m 246 Zoetermeer – “Brief aan alle bewoners – Afsluiting water” 

 

Bestuur van Vereniging van Eigenaren Belvédèrebos 
p/a Belvédèrebos 6 

2715VA Zoetermeer 

Zoetermeer, 9 Januari 2024 

 

 

 

Dear resident, 

The JDU installer will replace all hot water string valves. The high-rise 

buildings (2 to 121) will be completed on January 15, the low-rise buildings 

(122 to 246) will be completed on January 16. In addition, January 17 has 

been reserved for a possible extension. You do not have to be present 

during the work. However, this means that you will not be able to use hot 

and cold-water during work on your home between 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM. 

The installer will try to complete the work in two days to limit 

inconvenience. If this is successful, we will inform you on January 17 that 

the water can be used earlier than planned. 

After this work has been completed, JDU will contact you to make an 

appointment to replace the hot water meter in the home. If your water 

meter has already been replaced, you will not be contacted. 

We trust that we have informed you sufficiently. 

 

 

Best Regards, 

On behalf of VvE Belvédèrebos 1 tot en met 246 at Zoetermeer 

 


